Sophia Lee, Ph.D.

Program coordinator, Curriculum and Assessment Office

College of Arts and Sciences

November 5, 2007

Dear Sophia,

Please find attached the revised course proposal for Modern Greek 200, Athens: The Modern City.  Based on our communication, the revisions include the following:

1) It is clarified that the course cannot be repeated for credit.

2) I provide the rationale why the course should be also included in the “Cultures and Ideas” category.

3) The relationship between the proposed course and Modern Greek 241 (Culture of Contemporary Greece) is clarified.

4) The syllabus is free of typing mistakes.

5) The disability statement was expanded to include information on standard statement.

6) The midterm is scheduled in the course outline.

7) The assessment plan focuses on GEC goals and objectives for the appropriate categories and the specific goals and rationale are addressed on syllabus.

Let me know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Georgios Anagnostu

Associate Professor

Department of Greek and Latin 

